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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 1
MONDAY 20th FEBRUARY   2006
MOTION NO. 4 

 
MOTION:  Councillor Caitriona Jones
“That this Committee requests a report on the intended plans for funding the management and maintenance of the planned Ballycragh Community Centre”


REPORT: 

To date funds totalling €769,000 have been secured through development levies to construct the proposed community facility. The committee can also apply to South Dublin County Council for a grant for the development of a new multi-purpose community centre of €100,000 under Community Services Department Grants scheme. This will bring the total funds for construction of the facility to €869,000.

The local committee of which the Community Services Department have representation on have been working hard over the last few years to consult with the local community to ascertain the optimum location for the proposed facility and the services which should be provided within this. 

On completion of the facility, the committee will be entitled to apply for the Multi-purpose Community Centre Maintenance and Running Costs grant contained in the Community Grants Booklet.

The local committee have also had initial discussions with the management committee of the Bohernabreena Enterprise Centre regarding the possibilities of merging resources to assist with the management of the new proposed facility.
